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The Chief Executive 
Easyjet Plc  
Hanger 89 
Luton Airport 
Luton 
Beds LU2 9PF 

Our Ref:SIM0011/AW 
26th October 2015 

 
 
Dear Sir, 
 
Aircraft modifications 
 
We are instructed by Mr. Ian Simpson the founder of Look-Up.org.uk. Our client believes 
that your Airbus A320 aircraft have been modified from their original design. We are 
instructed that this modification takes the form of 3 pipes that now emanate from the rear 
of the pylon.  
 
We understand that our our client has confirmation from Airbus UK that these pipes are not 
original to the design of the Airbus A320 aircraft.  
 

 
 
 
 



 

 
We are instructed that the above image is of one of you Airbus aircraft. 
 
We would be grateful if you would confirm the following: 
 

1. Whether these pipes exist on any or all of your Airbus A320 aircraft. 
 

2. Their exact purpose 
 

3. Details of when, where, and by whom they were fitted. 
 

4. Details of the EASA license for modifications 
 
We look forward to hearing from you. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
 
Harrison Grant 
 
 


